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CONGRATULATIONS IT'S A NEW BABY GIRL
We celebrate and rejoice with Nicola and Matt Miller as they recently welcomed their daughter,
Isla to their family on Friday 30 June. What a wonderful blessing for this family. Mum, Dad and
bub are doing well and we wish their family much joy and happiness as they look forward to many
happy memories together. 
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